
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

January 29th – February 23 

 

Following are highlights for the period of January 29th to February 23rd   

January 30 

 Delivered greetings at the iLITE Leadership Conference for elementary 

students at the CEC 

February 6 

 Along with the Chair attended the Winter Way Walk Day event  at St. 

Cecilia Elementary School with the Minister of Education and Early Years, 

Indira Naidoo-Harris 

 

 Along with the Chair attended the African Inventor and Innovators Museum 

at St. Basil the Great College School 

 

February 7 

 Along with Trustee Davis attended a Ministry announcement of capital 

funding for a new facility for St. Michael’s Choir school  

 

 Attended a student focus group sponsored by Trust 15 for Men of 

Distinction at Fr Henry Carr 

 

February 9 

 Toured the new school, The Holy Trinity, with Trustee Andrachuk and  

MPP Peter Milczyn  

 

 Along with Trustee Crawford and staff, attended an information session at  

Toronto City hall to review council meeting processes and technology  

utilized to support the reporting processes. 

  

February 14 

 Attended Ash Wednesday Mass at the CEC  



February 15 

 Delivered greetings on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Staff at the 25th 

Year Employee Recognition Mass at the CEC 

 

February 16 

 Along with the Chair attended the Renewal of Memorandum of 

Understanding between the TCDSB and Camoes, Instituto Portugal with the 

Community Relations Department  at the CEC 

 

 Held a meeting at the CEC with an advocacy group, Generation Conquer, to 

assess a partnership proposal 

 

February 22 

 Attended the North Spirit Games at Dante – Fleming Campus  

 

 Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the 2018 TCPVA Annual 

Business Luncheon at St. Bonaventure Church Hall 

 

 Attended the Psychology Month Symposium at the CEC  

 

February 23 

 Will attend school mass at Our Lady of Grace 

 


